Dear Parents and Guardians,


I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to Wilson Middle School for the 2012-2013 school year. I will be your child’s Seventh grade world history teacher or their Eighth grade social studies teacher. I am looking forward to getting to know and work with your children. 


There is much to cover and students will be given a variety of ways to express what they know. It is my goal that every child succeeds in learning the subject matter, and comes to appreciate the history of the United States. Provided below is a list of materials your child will need for class. Please have these supplies ready by Friday, September 14th, 2012:

· 1 notebook for Social Studies ONLY

· 2 folders for Social Studies (one remains in class)

· Paper

· Pens and pencils

· Crayons, markers, or colored pencils 

· 1 box of tissues to donate to the class

It is your child’s responsibility to come prepared for each and every class, and part of being prepared is having the necessary supplies. I also expect all of my students to respect the learning environment. Specific classroom rules and guidelines will be discussed, most of which can be found in their agenda books. Please make sure your child utilizes these books, as they are the most effective way of keeping track of their assignments. I ask that you check your child’s agenda book nightly, to ensure completion of assignments. I have a website where all assignments and class-related documents will be posted. The website is: mrryanshistory.synthasite.com. I also use a website, engrade.com, where you can track your child’s grades, and keep up any assignments that are incomplete. I encourage you to use these sites as tools to aid your child’s academic progress. 


If at any time you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me here at school at 215-728-5015. You may also e-mail me at: mr.ryan2007@yahoo.com. When using e-mail, please note that you are a Wilson parent, as I delete unfamiliar addresses.  My goal is for every student to have a successful year, and leave prepared for the ninth grade. Thank you and I look forwarding to meeting you at Back to School Night, October 4th, from 6-8pm.

Sincerely,

Mr. S. Ryan

---------------------------------------CUT HERE AND RETURN--------------------------------------------

I have read the parent letter.

Parent Signature/Student Name__________________________________________________

Section#_______

Phone number and e-mail address___________________________________________________________________________

